
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wisconsin Rapids DECA Hosts District Competition 
for the Seventeenth Year 

  
For the seventeenth consecutive year, in early January Lincoln High School’s Rapids DECA hosted 
the District II competition at Mid-State Technical College for over 520 high school students!  
Fourteen school districts were represented at this event.   
 
Rapids DECA alone had over eighty students compete, and 40 earned an opportunity to compete 
at the State competition in March.  In addition to the student competitors, over 90 business and 
industry professionals, parents, administration, school board members, alumni, post-secondary 
educators, and elected officials volunteered their time to help evaluate the students’ performance, 
and assist in their skill development.   
  
"The partnership between community business volunteers, the 14 participating high schools, and 
Mid-State Technical College is truly helping students become Academic and Career Ready," stated 
Eric Siler, WRPS Career & Technical Education Coordinator and DECA Co-Advisor. 
 

We sincerely appreciate everyone’s involvement! 
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